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31st January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 
Mini Vinnies Inauguration Ceremony 

 
The children who are new to Mini Vinnies would like to invite you to their inauguration ceremony. 

This will take place at St James' church on Tuesday 6th February at the end of Mass. 

The children will receive their Mini Vinnie badges and certificates and will have the opportunity to 

meet members of the SVP from St James' and St Aloysius' parishes.  

There will be tea and coffee available after Mass.  

We would love as many people to attend this special occasion and look forward to seeing you 

there. 

 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Francesca Heslop 
Head Teacher 
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